
 
       Regulatory Circular RG-02-79 
 
 
Date: October 7, 2002 
 
To: Trading Floor Community  
 
From: Facilities Committee 
 
Re: Food Service 
 
The Facilities Committee would like to take this opportunity to inform you of some 
changes to our food service.  Effective on Monday, October 7, a new food service 
provider will be managing the Members Lounge. The Lounge will now be managed by 
ARAMARK, which manages numerous cafeterias and food services operations in the 
Chicago loop and outlying areas.  We are confident that we will see improved service and 
an improved menu in the Lounge.  Also, the 2nd floor food service area will remain open 
for the purchase of food items at that location. 
 
In an attempt to improve on the cleanliness of the Members Lounge and to provide the 
best possible environment for our new food service provider, the Facilities Committee 
has decided that no outside food (pizzas, sub-sandwiches, etc.) will be allowed in the 4th 
floor Members Lounge.  You may, however, continue to bring outside food to the 2nd 
floor cafeteria.  The Committee appreciates your cooperation in this manner. 
 
Please contact a member of the Facilities Committee or John Johnston @786-7303 if you 
have any questions on this issue.  Thank you very much. 
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